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18th December 2017 Number 13 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

 

It’s been another really busy week at St 

Michael’s, in the lead up to Christmas. We are 

all feeling well and truly festive in school and 

the children, with their boundless energy and 

enthusiasm, have thrown themselves into 

rehearsals and recordings for Ising POP. 

Sandy is a much loved friend of St Michael’s 

and we have all really enjoyed having him 

back in the fold, to lead us with preparations 

for the concert at St Michael’s Church. A 

sincere thank you to all those parents who 

supported the walk to and from rehearsals on 

Friday. 

 

Good Byes 

On Tuesday we say good bye to Danni Gordon, 

Siobhann Conghaile and Tanya Stennard. 

 

Miss Gordon has been a huge support across 

the school during her time at St Michael’s. 

Those of you who know her are aware of her 

passion for all things outside and her ‘green 

fingers’.  She is a keen gardener, and we wish 

her every success in her new post teaching 

pupils in a horticultural learning 

environment. 

 

Miss Conghaile has always been such an 

enthusiastic and supportive member of the 

teaching team at St Michael’s. The children in 

her care have always benefitted from her kind 

and caring disposition and her super sense of 

humour. We wish her every success in the 

future. 

 

Mrs Stennard joined St Michael’s following a 

long career as a nursing sister. We have 

enjoyed her short time with us and we wish her 

well in the future. 

 

As the term closes, I would like to say thank 

you to the parents and carers for all your 

continued support to everything we do at St 

Michael’s, to all the staff who continue to 

dedicate their time and energy into 

providing a broad and rich curriculum and 

of course to the children for all their 

enthusiasm and hard work. 

 

All that is left for me to say is to wish you a very 

happy Christmas and we look forward to 

seeing you refreshed once again in the 

new year. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Anderton – Headteacher 

 

 

The following children received certificates for 

being ‘Rational’ 

Year 6: Olivia / Hannah 

Year 5: Toby / Billy M 

Year 4: Diya / Cassidy     

Year 3: Joseph / Cailon      

Year 2: Whole Class    

Year 1: Whole Class      

Reception:  Madelyn / Oliver Q     

 

The Golden Tickets went to: 

Year 6: Rosa / Lucy        

Year 5:  Jessica / Henry 

Year 4:  Jessica / Tilly 

Year 3:  Chloe / Maddy 

Year 2:  Alfie / Layla 

Year 1:   Eliza / Ethan 

Reception:  Scarlett / Tom K 

HOUSE POINTS WINNER: Yellow  

 

 

This Week’s Awards 
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The school choir recently performed at Coworth 

Park to parents and guests where they sung a 

variety of festive songs.  The children were 

provided refreshments and a ‘goodie bag’ and 

thoroughly enjoyed themselves saying they felt 

like VIP’s.  

They will also be 

performing again 

this Sunday at 

the St Michael’s 

church at 9:30am 

 

Children, Young People and 
Families (CYPF) have now 
provided opportunities for 
children who did not receive their 
flu immunisation last week at 
school and now wish to have it, to 
attend the following clinics:    
 Bracknell (Skimped Hill),  

 Windsor (King Edward Hospital)   

 Slough (Upton Hospital) areas. 

 If any parents or carers would like to make an 
appointment, please call 01753 636759. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children from Years 5 & 6 represented St 

Michael's Primary School in a Basketball 

tournament on Tuesday 12th December. 

We took two teams and all the children all played 

brilliantly! They had such fun and were great team 

players. One of our teams came 3rd in the 

tournament and the other team came 5th.  

Miss Howard-Kaye took the children to Charters 

and was so proud to help coach and cheer the 

children alongside Jake Thomas, the Basketball 

coach.  
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 Lunchtime 12:30- 1:15 After School 3:15-4:14pm 

Mondays  Chess  Girls Football 

 Geography Club KS1 & 2 

 Cosy Club 

Tuesdays   Yrs 2-6 Football 

 Cosy Club 

Wednesdays  KS1 Dodgeball  KS1 Football 

 Cosy Club 

Thursdays  KS1 & 2 Football  KS1 & 2 Multi Sports 

 KS1 Maths Club 

 Cosy Club 

Fridays  KS2 Dodgeball  Homework Club 

 Cosy Club (to incorporate Lego building) 

Important Dates to Remember 
DECEMBER 

Tues 19th  Church Service 9. 30am 

Tues 19th Years 1-6 School Panto PM  

(Reception pupils to be collected at 1pm) 

Tues 19th TERM ENDS 

JANUARY 

Weds 3rd Inset Day 

Thurs 4th First day back to school 

Mon 15th Religious Education Day at school 

FEBRUARY 

Fri 9th  End of term 3:15pm 

Lunchtime and Afterschool Clubs available from 

January 2018 
Click here to book your club online 

 

 

 

http://www.st-michaelsprimary.co.uk/website
https://www.facebook.com/St-Michaels-Primary-School-518111455210324/
https://uk.bookingbug.com/home/54089-St-Michaels-CE-Primary-School

